SHAW LANE RECREATION AREA

Following the recent development of new homes in the village, the Parish Council has
been granted the sum of £40,000 under a Section 106 agreement with the developer.
Under the terms of the agreement, the monies must be spent on the recreation area in
Shaw Lane and must largely provide play equipment for older children.

The Parish Council has been looking at a number of options for new equipment for the site
and have decided that the best option is the one designed by Wicksteed. A copy of the
proposed draft site plan is set out overleaf.

The Parish Council is keen to move forward with this project but would first like to get your
comments on the proposals.

If you wish to comment on the plan, please email Neil Gulliver, the Parish Clerk -
neilgulliver@btinternet.com

The deadline for comments is Friday 7th April 2023.



